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Community Update
A Message From Your Board President
Hello neighbors,

I am pleased to announce that the board of directors for 2005 has been elected and members are already hard at work on plans for this year.  The Association’s annual meeting was held on December 13th at the White River Library and the following persons were elected to the board:

Scott Cassin, President

Bill Dickey, Vice-President

Dennis O’Toole, Treasurer

Lisa Wurster, Secretary

Coleen Ellis, Member
 On behalf of the board, I would like to share that we are excited about 2005 and the refinements we have been making as a board since its inception early last year.  2004 was a learning year for the previous board, especially after ties were cut with the management firm that had been managing the neighborhood.  With the board volunteering to take over, this move alone saved each household over $50 per year in dues!  The current board plans to continue to manage the association in this respect and keep costs as low as possible yet maintain high quality services as expected.  

As I mentioned earlier, last year was a learning year for the board, and we may need to make adjustments from time to time.  For example, a few weeks ago, we learned (the hard way) that the neighborhood did not have a private contractor on retainer for snow removal.  As evidenced by the rough conditions created by a foot of snow, the board is thereby soliciting bids for emergency snow removal for these types of occasions.

There are currently three active committees that act on behalf of the board and the Association.  They are the Architectural Control Committee, the Social and Welcome Committee, and the Landscape and Maintenance Committee.  A fourth committee, the Community and Governmental Affairs Committee is now being formed in order for the neighborhood to stay actively involved in these sorts of issues and provide input on our behalf whenever needed.  If you are interested in being on any one or more of these committees, call the Association’s phone number at (317) 216-8550 and leave a message.

I would like to personally thank each of the current, as well as past, board and committee members for their time and dedication toward the Association.  Their commitment and devotion are truly admirable.  On that note, I will close with some of the goals that the board has set for our neighborhood this year.  They are as follows:

☺Finish and distribute the neighborhood directory.

☺Add a decorative lighting package to the guard shack.

☺Continue the social affairs as annual events.

☺Construct a permanent ground-style sign(s) at the main entrance.

☺Establish a Community and Governmental Affairs Committee.

☺Continue to pursue safer streets through additional signage, patrols, etc.

☺Pursue a higher interest rate for our savings account.
Thank you for your time and I look forward to seeing you around the neighborhood.  If you have any questions or comments, feel free to either call the number listed above or visit the Association’s web site at www.highlandparkhomeowners.com.

Sincerely,
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Scott M. Cassin, President

Highland Park Homeowners Association
Advertise in the H.P. Directory
The Highland Park Directory is in the final stages of being printed!  This will be a comprehensive list of the homeowners in our neighbors that will certainly become a valuable resource for you and your family.  

Ads are currently being sold for the directory to defray the printing expenses.  A full page ad, 5 ¼” X 8”, will be a small investment of $250 and a half page ad (half of the aforementioned size) will be an investment of $175.  Support the development at the same time the development supports you!

The ad deadline is Friday, February 11th.  Ads should be emailed to John Nystrom at j.nystrom@insightbb.com.

Web Site Information

Be sure to visit the Highland Park Homeowners official web site at www.highlandparkhomeowners.com.  This is one of the best sources for current neighborhood news, information, and upcoming events.  This web site is a perpetual “work-in-progress” with new features and capabilities being added from time to time.

The site is a valuable resource for every homeowner in that it contains the official Covenants and Restrictions document, financial reports, and archives containing news stories, meeting minutes, and newsletters.  There is even an interactive map that can be handy for giving out directions.

We hope that you will take a moment and take a look at the site.  We also encourage any feedback or ideas as we strive to provide as much information as possible and make the site as useful as it can be.

Social Events

Stay tuned!  The social committee is preparing to meet and bring to you more fabulous development social functions for 2005!  The events held towards the end of 2004 prompted amazing positive feedback!  Neighborhood picnics, ladies night out, men’s events, holiday functions and many more on the list to discuss.  Check the web site for details!
Home Association Dues

The Highland Park Home Association dues for 2005 were due to Dennis O’Toole by January 31.  If you have not paid these, they are now considered late.  Please call the Home Association voice mail number at 216-8550 if there are any questions pertaining to your bill.

An Additional Resource

Have you ever wondered what the home association web site was?  Do you occasionally have a compliment or a thought that you’d like to share with the board?  Is there a part of the covenants that you don’t understand but need some clarity and assistance?  And, then do you wonder “What was the contact information for the association?”

We’ve captured all of the important contact information for you on these very useful magnets.  Hang these in your kitchen or near the phone – and make contacting YOUR association easy!

Happy Valentine’s Day!

♥
White River Citizens United
Who Are They?

White River Citizens United is an alliance of White River Township neighborhood associations dedicated to engaging with County and City planning and governance bodies to:

· Advocate for comprehensive land use planning to manage growth. 

· Assist governmental units in preparation and enforcement of land use plans. 

· Lobby for necessary infrastructure to be in place in advance of further commercial and residential growth in the township. 

· Represent the interests of township neighborhoods in preserving and enhancing their quality of life, 

· Review property values, public safety, and the creation of recreational space. 

Support this organization that supports our development as well as other surrounding neighborhoods.  To get involved or for more information on what this organization comprises, go to www.whiterivercitizensunited.org.

Final Hipe

We trust you’ve enjoyed your issue of the Highland Park Hipe.  Please remember that your board is committed to keeping you informed with news and updates that are important to our development.  Check the website frequently for these updates – and more 
HIPE!
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